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May 6 - 13, 1961

CALE~!DAR
*'**************

MONDAY

May 8
noon Western Institutions

Staff Meeting
Faculty Dining Room

3 p.m. Administrative Group Meeting
141 North Foundation Hall

t~EDNESDAY

May 10
1 p.m. Seminar in Basic

contemporary Theologies
Rev. Donald G. Zill, Speaker
141 North Foundation Hall

1 p.m. Collateral Program
Western Institutions

Film: "Nightmare in Red"
156 North Foundation Hall

3 p.m. Educational Policy
Committee Meeting
141 North Foundation Hall

CALENDAR DETAILS
*******************************

SEMINAR: The eighth and final meeting of the Seminar
in Basic Contemporary Theologies will be held at 1 p.m.,
May 10, in 141 i\forthFoundation Hall. The Rev. Donald G.
Zill, pastor of Beautiful Saviour Lutheran Church,
Birmingham, will discuss liThe Ethical Nature of Protes-
tantism."

COLLATERALPROGRAM: "Nightmare in Red" is a history of
Russia from 1905 to 1953.
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ANNOUNCEMENTS
*************************

BLOOD BANK: If the University does not have the required
number of donors pledged, it will not be possible to bring
the Bloodmobile to the campus. Today, Friday, May 5, is
the last day Nurse Cramer can accept pledges. About 50
still are needed to put the plan in operation.

TALKS POSTPONED: Two talkshereby Wember von Braun.
originally scheduled for Friday, May 5, have been post-
poned until June 2. Von Braun will meet first with the
MSUO Science Club at 11 a.m. and give a public talk,
"Why We Must Conquer Space," at 2::30 p.m. in the student
Center. All tickets for the public lecture are sold.
Persons holding tickets have been advised to retain them
for the June 2 speech. The scientist cancelled his talks
at MSUO and three scheduled for Thursday at MSU, East
Lansing, because he had to return to Cape Canaveral for
the Mercury project.

SPEAKERS: Mr. Hubel gave a talk to the United Nations
Associationof Birminghamon "The organizationof American
States. ..

Mr:. Lindquist will tell "The MSUO story" to the Brighton
Ro'tary Club at a luncheon meeting May 9.

CONTINTnNG EDUCATION:: Mr. Eklund will be in Santa Barbara,
California, from May 6 to May 10 attending the National
University Extension Conference and participating in the
Deans and Directors Round Table held concurrently. His
agenda subject will be: "Alumni Education."

FACULTYWOMEN.S CLUB: The Faculty Women's Club meeting,
May 18, will include a sale of home-grown plants donated
by the members. Proceeds will go to charity. Donations
of plants may include annuals, perennials, and house plants.
Please bring the plants, labeled if possible,to Elaine
Swanson's home by 2 p.m., May lS. For further information
phone Alice Tomboulian, FE 8-9022.

###

-2-


